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Weekly News – Friday 6th December 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In English, we have continued exploring the story of 

Romeo and Juliet with a focus on punctuating direct 

speech. We have enjoyed summarizing the story on a 

comic strip. 

This week in Maths, we finished off multiplying and 

dividing by 0, 1, 10 and 100. We have started learning 

about our 6x tables with a focus on problem solving. 

In Science, we predicted and investigated class materials 

and whether they are an electrical conductor or insulator.  

We will be using the shoeboxes next week for our DT 

project, so please ensure your child has brought one in by 

Tuesday 10th at the latest. If you have more than one 

shoebox, please bring that in too. 

Please remember to hand in consent forms for the Winter 

Concert to your class teacher. These should have been in 

by Friday 6th December. Thank you! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team ☺ 

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete Mathletics. Please also continue practicing times 

tables. Over the next few weeks, we will be focusing on 

multiplication and division facts up to 12x12. Practicing these at 

home will support your child in class. 

 

Date Reminders 

Wednesday 11th December 

Talent show heats 

Thursday 12th December 

Silver Badge Test 

Monday 16th December 

Italian Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

Winter Concert at All Saints 

Church 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas Party & panto day 

Friday 20th December 

Talent show finals 

End of term - 1:30 finish 

Announcements 

Well done to those who 

competed in FernSpeak! 


